
 

We hope everyone is staying healthy and safe during this recent state emergency! We ask 

during this time for your patience as many of our races may have to be rescheduled or 

canceled! Please watch our Facebook and website for any updates! We will get you more 

information as soon as we know ourselves! We are excited to announce that we do have 

some dates for Time Only’s Nights and a Classic Race! 

“Good things 

come to those 

who wait!” 

Upcoming Dates! 

 June 4th: Time Only Night 

 June 9th: Tuesday Night Club Race Changed to a Time Only Night 

 Starting at 6pm, We are doing 30-minute time slots. 

 Location: 22743 Rd 4 SE, Warden Wa, 98857.  

 You have to pre enter by emailing cbbrc98@yahoo.com or on June 3rd and we can only take the 

first 50 pre entries! 

 $15 for 18 years and older, $7 for 17 years and younger, and $5 per extra horse. You have to pre 

pay by either Venmo or Facebook Pay by or on June 3rd, there is step by step instructions on how to do 

this on the website, under the “Membership information” tab, if you have never done this before. 

 We are asking everyone to practice social distancing even when on your horses.  

 June 26th: Classic Race in Coulee City. We will get you more information on the  

website and on the Facebook when we know more.  

 June 23rd: Tuesday Night *Pending Still* 
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